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          September 20th, 2015 

 

Re: Certification of manuscript editing  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The purpose of this letter is to certify that Dr. Miguel Marcos received professional English language 

editing services from our company, Write Science RightTM, for a paper titled " Alcoholic liver disease 

and hepatitis C virus infection" (orders 150419-2, 150919-3). The principal work was completed by Dr. 

Jennifer Piehl and the follow-up edit was completed by Dr. Ann Power Smith, both of whom are native 

English-speaking Americans, biomedical scientists, and professional scientific editors. 

All grammatical/syntactical errors and awkward verbiage have been revised to make the paper ready to 

submit for publication review. Assuming the author has accepted our advice and that the paper has not 

been modified further subsequently, it should be ready to proceed with the publication process. Feel 

free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Ann Power Smith, PhD 
Write Science Right, CSO 
info@writescienceright.com 
(949)929-2196 
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